From: Brenda Mallett

Sent: Saturday, January 9, 2021 1:56:54 PM

To: City Council
Co: Brenda Mallett

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Parks Bond Measure

Sensitivity: Normal

Archived: Monday, January 11, 2021 10:59:15 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers:

--I am writing to you to give my enthusiastic endorsement for the proposed city staff recommendation of a bond measure for \$38.5M that funds important park improvements and park land acquisition. I support placing the ballot measure on the April 2021 Special Election ballot.

—the parks are so important to every Shoreline resident and open to all. Let's keep our park system something to cheer and applaud.

Sincerely,

Brenda Mallett 18507 15th Avenue, Shoreline, WA 98177 206-542-4301 brenjmallett@gmail.com